
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 23 November 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 
Please note that SARS will conduct a session for the Administration of Deceased Estates and 

related SARS processes, on Wednesday, 7th December 2022, from 2pm to 4pm. 

All tax practitioners who handle matters relating to deceased estates are encouraged to register 

for the session by 30th November 2022, through the following is link: registration form for the 

RCBs on deceased estates . 

SARS will send the meeting link to all registered individuals by 2nd December 2022, from a 

mailbox of Research@sars.gov.za 

In addition to the above, please refer the attached document from SARS relating to a Licensing 

Registration Satisfaction Survey for your attention and participation. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African 

public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation 

of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards 

and processes. 

 

 

  

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/aE5KC1jp2ou100JSLHnqB
https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/aE5KC1jp2ou100JSLHnqB
mailto:Research@sars.gov.za

